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I oppose SB 1187.  Oregon Constitution Article IV, Section 1, says laws do not allow 

retroactive bills.  This SB 1187, is double taxation.  This bill is a carbon tax and will 

raise energy costs.  Al Gore's Global Warming/Climate Change never materialized 

and has been removed from the Federal Government website! 


